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Friday 2nd July 2021 

Wrens Class 

Wrens class have had a really busy week! 

On Tuesday we all became ‘Habitat Detectives’. We are learning about animals and their 
habitats in our science lessons. The children were challenged to go and identify different 
habitats in our field. They were amazing and found a badger’s set, bird’s nest, rabbit    
warrens and spiders webs in dark holes! 

On Wednesday the children experienced their first school Sports Day! They all behaved 
exceptionally and showed great sportsmanship. We were so proud of them. 

Finally, on Friday we have been learning about the artist Bridgit Riley, we have explored 
her work and tried to create our own picture working only with lines! 

 

 

 

 

Puffins Class 

What an amazing sports day! A great team effort Puffin Class.  

 

 

 

 

 

Buzzards Class 

This week Buzzards have been making games based on the circulatory system. They 
chose either a board game, T.V show or Scratch and made up questions and answers for 
their games. A lot of the class chose to do a Who Wants to be a Millionaire style game 
with multiple choice answers and 50/50!  

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

  
 
Thursday 8th and Friday 9th July—Liskeard School induction days 
 
Monday 12th July—Callington Community College open evening 
 
Tuesday 13th July—Callington Community College open morning 
 
Friday 16th July—Year 6 leavers trip to Tamar Trails 
 
Tuesday 20th July—Year 6 leavers party 
 
Thursday 22nd July—last day of term 
 
Friday 23rd July—INSET Day. School closed 
 
Monday 6th September—INSET Day. School closed 
 
Tuesday 7th September—start of Autumn term 

School drop-off mornings and parking 
 

Can we please remind all parents that drop-off time in the mornings is between 8.45—
8.55am. Please do not arrive any earlier than this. This is especially important for those 
who drop-off through the school car park. There will still be cars entering the car park until 
8.45am.  
Can we also please make sure that consideration of our neighbours is taken at school drop 
off and collection times. Please do not block driveways or park on pavements.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation.  

Sports Day 2021 
 

First of all Wrens had their Sports Day which finished with the Tug of War. Then 
Puffins went down to the field to do their activities. They did an over and under at 
the end. The points were counted and Trelawney scored the most points in Puffins.  
 
After lunch is was Buzzards turn. We enjoyed all of the games. The favourite of the 
Year 6’s was the Tug of Warm which Trelawney won! However, overall in Buzzards 
class, Pendennis won the trophy by scoring the most points.  
 
It was a hot, sunny day and was really nice that the parents could come and watch. 
We hope you enjoyed it! The whole day had a great atmosphere and thank you to 
everybody who came and watched and supported us.  
 
By Scarlet, Year 6 Trelawney Team Captain.  

 
 


